
 

 
 
 

CD/RES. 08 (91-R/16) 
 
 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT TO THE VICE PRESIDENT OF THE DIRECTING COUNCIL OF THE INTER-AMERICAN 
CHILDREN’S INSTITUTE  

 
 

(Adopted at the Fourth Plenary Session, held on October 28, 2016) 
 
 
 
THE DIRECTING COUNCIL, 
 
 
HAVING SEEN: 
 
The work and commitment of Ms. Elizabeth Lewis, Principal Representative of the Government of Saint Lucia 
to the Directing Council of the Inter-American Children´s Institute (IIN), during her term of office as Vice 
President of the Directing Council;  
 
 
CONSIDERING: 
 
The valuable contribution of Ms. Elizabeth Lewis, during her term as Vice President of the Directing Council 
of the IIN during 2014-2016 period,   
 
 
RESOLVES: 
 

1. To thank Ms. Elizabeth Lewis for her performance and achievements during her term of office as 
Vice President of the Directing Council of the Inter-American Children’s Institute during the 
above mentioned period.  

 
 
 
 


